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Vote by mail is an Oregon institution and one of the things I love most about living in 

this state. It allows people to research and discuss their votes at their leisure and also 

makes it much easier to vote. If you can't get the day off to go in person. Taking away 

vote by mail would be an assault on our democracy and I oppose the new bill.  


